
	

	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	

Pennsylvania	Parents	and	Community	Members,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Secretary	of	Education,	Pedro	A.	Rivera,	I’m	pleased	to	invite	you	to	participate	in	a	
Stakeholder	Feedback	Session	to	discuss	the	Future	Ready	PA	Index,	the	Pennsylvania’s	new	school	
accountability	report.	
	
This	is	the	first	preview	of	the	digital	interface	to	be	offered	across	the	commonwealth.	This	critical	
stakeholder	engagement	opportunity	allows	you	to	help	shape	the	design	and	functionality	of	the	Index	by	
actively	viewing	a	simulated	school	experience.		You	are	encouraged	to	join	us	by	registering	for	one	of	the	
following	sessions	below.		
	

Thursday, May 31st 

6:00 PM  

PaTTAN Complex East (333 Technology Drive, Malvern PA) 

 

Tuesday, June 5th  

6:00 PM 

PaTTAN Harrisburg Complex  (6340 Flank Drive, Harrisburg PA) 

 

Tuesday June 12th  

6:00 PM 

PaTTAN Pittsburgh  (3190 William Pitt Way, Pittsburgh PA) 
 

Please	register	today	at:		
http://www.pattan.net/category/Training/Calendar/event/event.html?id=d511e613-132f-4f29-8cc9-
e5e05dd3d11b		
	
Thank	you	for	your	interest	and	support.	If	you	have	any	questions	about	this	work-session,	please	contact	my	
office	at	ra-edfuturereadypa@pa.gov	.	If	you	have	questions	about	registration,	please	contact	Lisa	Smith	at	
LSmith@pattan.net	.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
Brian	Campbell	
Director,	Bureau	of	Curriculum,	Assessment,	and	Instruction	
Pennsylvania	Department	of	Education	


